

SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP

Dear Parents, Faculty and Staff,

Highlights from our 2024 Science Fair Special thanks to Mr. James Cafarella, 7th and 8th grade Science teacher for coordinating this fun and educational dayl





















SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP

Below please find a list of back to school reminders and notices, archived editions are available on our school website, please visit <u>www.stannesgcschool.org</u> for additional information.



Registration and Tuition Information 2024-2025

Registration for the upcoming academic year is now open for all grades. <u>Tuition information and details</u> are now available on our school website, or by following this link.

We ask that returning families complete this form to declare your intent for 2024-2025: Registration Form for 2024-2025 Academic Year

In addition to completing the google form, each returning family is asked to submit a \$500 deposit against tuition either electronically via the School Store or via check in the Main Office by March 15th.

Thank you for your commitment to St. Anne's Parish School!

JANUARY



Kennedy Sweeney, K
Holly Hoefenkrieg, 1st
Gianni Panagiotou, 2nd
Jorge Perez, 3rd
Frederick Ametrano, 4th
Marilynn Tobing, 5th
Violet Castagna, 6th
Jonathan Zephyr, 7th
Niamh Leddy, 8th

Congratulations

Each month a student is chosen who embodies what it means to be Student of the Month for each grade. The students of the month are students who emulate and demonstrate the character of Jesus Christ.

The fruits of the spirit are shown through their actions namely: faithfulness, generosity, gentleness, goodness, joy, kindness, love, modesty, patience and peace.

Pictured below are the Students of the Month for January with Dr. Fasano.





SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP



HSA Open Meeting Tuesday, February 13th at 7:30 pm Lower Level of the St. Francis Ministry Center

All are welcome!



Ash Wednesday is this Wednesday, February 14th.

Our School Mass will be celebrated at 10am in the Church.

All are welcome!



Rock the Socks Fundraiser
Got some change to spare?
Support St. Anne's and fill a sock!



All students will be sent home with a Valentine's Day sock and they are asked to show their love for their school by filling the sock with change (paper change AKA cash bills, count too!).

Please remember to secure the top with a rubber band and return the sock to your child's homeroom by February 16th.





Thank you for your support!

Please remember, all stuffed sock donations support our students at St. Anne's School!

Last year's funds put in a new Hydration Station on the first floor, this year's funds will be dedicated to a Recess Revitalization!



SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP



Valentine Dress Down Day, FRIDAY, February 16th

For all students on Friday, February 16th, sponsored by the Student Council. Please wear red or pink and please bring a minimum \$1 donation for Congenital Heart Defect Awareness.

Please remember to dress accordingly, no ripped or torn jeans, cropped shirts or miniskirts. If students have gym, please wear sneakers!



The 2024 St. Patrick's Day Parade and Party Sunday, March 3rd!

Please join us as we march together to make St. Anne's School proud at the Mineola St. Patrick's Day Parade at 1:00pm on Sunday, March 3rd. The celebration continues back at St. Anne's at our reception in the McCloskey Auditorium from 2:00-5:00pm, with music, food and fun!

More details on marching in the parade coming soon!

Advance reservations only, please click here to purchase tickets on a first come, first serve basis.



4th Annual St. Anne's Fun Walk Wednesday, May 29, 2024

The HSA is the proud sponsor of our 4th Annual St. Anne's Fun Walk. This year we are offering a t-shirt art contest to students in grades 5-8. The winning design will be distributed to the student body to wear at the Fun Walk!

Any student in grades 5-8 interested in participating should submit an original drawing in black ink on white $8\ 1/2\ x\ 11$ paper, digital images are welcome. Drawings should reflect the true spirit of faith and family celebrated at St. Anne's while incorporating a walk theme.



All submissions should be handed in to Miss Crinnion or your homeroom teacher by February 29th! Please include your full name and class on the back of the paper.

More details about the fun walk coming soon!



Tomorrow's Hope Fun Run, Saturday, March 23rd

The mission of the <u>Tomorrow's Hope Foundation</u> is to ensure excellence, as well as the continuance of Catholic Schools on Long Island by increasing awareness and by providing scholarship and program funding for the needs of students and schools. The Run for Tomorrow's Hope has raised \$100K towards scholarships for Catholic elementary schools students in need!

Click here to register for the Fun Run.



SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP



Sweets & Treats - The Snack Shoppe Returns on Fridays in March: 3/1, 3/8, 3/15, 3/22

Sweets and Treats are being sold during lunch on the Fridays listed above. Please send your child in with money if they would like to purchase some treats during lunchtime.

Menu items vary, items will be \$1-\$3 each.



CMSAA Golf - Grades 6,7,8

At this time we would like to gauge interest for CMSAA Golf. This would be open to boys & girls who attend our Middle School (6th - 8th grades). The goal is for three 9-hole tournaments and a 9-hole championship tournament. The season would begin in April and finish by the end of May. Schools can have as few as one golfer to as many as registered. Practices are at your own discretion. If you are interested in participating, please complete this form: CMSAA GOLF INTEREST FORM



HSA Fashion Show...Last Call! Thursday, February 15th!

The HSA Fashion Show is taking place on Thursday, February 15th from 7-11 pm at the Stewart Manor Country Club, come enjoy a night of fine dining, basket raffles, fashion and great company!

Please note that this is an adults only event...Ladies Night Out.

Please <u>click here</u> to purchase a ticket (\$75 per person) in the <u>HSA Store</u>.

Please <u>click here</u> to complete the google form for seating arrangements.

Please <u>click here</u> to view the flyer.



Happy Birthday School Blast! Complete payment and details at: https://tinyurl.com/HSAstore

Complete birthday blast details at: https://tinyurl.com/SASBirthdayBlast



SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP



Please remember that Saint Anne's is a PEANUT and TREE NUT SENSITIVE school. Please do not plan to send in peanut butter, Nutella, nuts, nut products, or other foods that contain nuts for lunch or for snack.





Please click here to view this weekend's parish bulletin.



TUESDAY WEDNESDAY FRINAY **Brown Bag It Lunch (Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday)** Lunch is offered by Brown Bag-It Gourmet Catering on Broadway in Lynbrook on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.

Please visit https://brownbagit.catering/ to view and order various food items for Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday lunch. Please remember the following very important notes when ordering from Brown Bag-It Gourmet:

- The cutoff time is *NOON on SUNDAY* for the upcoming week.
- Items can only be ordered on a weekly basis
- Please remember to check for confirmation receipt of your order!

Thank you for your patronage!



Transportation forms for the 2024-2025 school year are due to your school district by March 29th.

Kindly remember to return the completed forms directly to the transportation department of your school district, please do not send your forms to St. Anne's, they need to be processed by your local school district.

Thank you for your cooperation!



SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP



Important Dates to Remember:

Tuesday, February 13th Wednesday, February 14th Thursday, February 15th Friday, February 16th February 19th-23rd Monday, February 26th

Sunday, March 3rd Friday, March 8th Saturday, March 9th Wednesday, March 27th March 28th - April 5th March 29th HSA Open Meeting, 7:30 pm SFMC Ash Wednesday, School Mass 10 am Fashion Show Early Dismissal, Winter Recess School Closed for Winter Recess Classes Resume

HSA Parade and Party
Matilda Jr. 7 pm
Matilda Jr. 7pm
Early Dismissal, 11:20 am
School Closed for Easter Recess
Transportation Forms Due

We ask that you kindly remember to plan accordingly.



A fun night was had by all at our annual Father Daughter Dance... this year with a Disco theme! A very special thank you to Mrs. Robinson and Mrs. Tortorella for planning this wonderful event!







I would like to thank each of you for your effort, dedication, and most importantly the gift of your time.

Comments, questions, and suggestions are welcome, please feel free to contact me at: annzino@stannesgeschool.org.

Ann-Marie Zino, Assistant Principal